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FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 

San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish & Wildlife Office 

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 8-300 

Sacramento, California 95814-4700 

In Reply Refer To: 

FWS/LR8/IR08/IR10 

Holly Geneva Stout, Esq. 

California Water Commission 

P.O. Box 942836 

Sacramento, CA  94236-0001 

cwc@water.ca.gov 

Subject: Notice of Intention of United States Fish and Wildlife Service to be Heard at November 

16, 2022, Resolution of Necessity Hearing of the California Water Commission 

APNs 033-190-036 and 033-190-038 -- DWR Parcel No. YBSH-149 

Running W Land LLC – FWS third-party beneficiary – 391.31 acres 

Dear Ms. Stout: 

Pursuant to California Code of Civil Procedure Section 1245.235(b)(3), the United States Fish and 

Wildlife Service submits this notice of intention to be heard concerning the above-referenced third-party 

beneficiary interest in DWR Parcel No. YBSH-149 during the November 16, 2022, Resolution of 

Necessity Hearing.  

Sincerely, 

Field Supervisor 

United States Fish and Wildlife Service 

San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish and Wildlife 

Office 

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 8-300 

Sacramento, CA 95814-4700 

mailto:cwc@water.ca.gov



